
 

 

 

August 10, 2022   

 

Proposition 56 Value-Based Payment Program 

 Directed Payments  

 
Dear Provider, 

KHS was notified by the Department of Health Care Services, Proposition 56 Directed Payments for the 
Value-Based Payment Program have ended effective June 30th, 2022 (date of service).  

All other Proposition 56 programs are still in place with no end date at this time.  

 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 
Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Melissa McGuire 
Deputy Director of Provider Network  
Kern Health Systems 
 

http://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

